
CAMP SPRINGS INITIATIVE 

April 19, 2010 

MINUTES 

 

A meeting of the Board of the Camp Springs Initiative was held April 19, 

2010 at St. John Lutheran. Attending were Bill and Carolyn Allender, Harriet 

Arrasmith, Nancy Enzweiler, Lonnie Enzweiler and Phillip Garber. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Bill Allender and the minutes from 

March's meeting were reviewed. Nancy will send out minutes and meeting 

reminder shortly after each meeting.  

 

The Treasurer's Report showed a balance of $1327.11. This reflects the 

$1000 grant from the Campbell County Conservation District. 

 

Old Business: The Allenders have submitted a grant application to the 

County Extension Office for improvements to the two Camp Springs signs. 

 

Committee Reports: 

Adopt-A-Highway: Our next clean-up date is Saturday, October 9 from 10-

12. Carolyn will look into getting the missing sign replaced. 

 

Yard Sale: 2 tables have been sold. CSI and St. John will also have tables. 

Carolyn will place an ad in the Recorder. Chuck will be asked to make Chili. 

 

Trails: There was no news from the Trails Committee. 

 

The next meeting will be held on May 17 at 7 p.m. at St. John Lutheran. 

 

The meeting was adjourned and the group expressed an interest in meeting 

socially at the Camp Springs Winery at a later date. 

 

    Respectfully submitted, 

    Nancy Enzweiler, Secretary 
 


